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Auburn School Board Ratifies Teachers Agreement 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education has approved the 2017-18 negotiated
agreement with the teachers.

Superintendent Kevin Reiman said the salary freeze in the Auburn School
District did not allow for many changes. The base pay will remain the same as the
current school year at $34,050.  

The Board also approved the tuition rate for those students attending summer
classes. It will cost $100 per course to take summer school.  If successfully
completed by the student the money is reimbursed.

Reiman expects 20-30 students to take part in the Summer School program.

In other action Board member approved two mid-term graduations for next year.
 Morgan Jones and Sheldon Rightsell will be allowed to graduate at the end of the
first semester.  
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